
 

If needed, please feel free to contact us at: a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

28th Georgia Jai for creative story writing.  

4th Willow for amazing questions and an-

swers. 

Christian Value Certificate 

28th Isla for looking after others.  

4th  Gracie-Mae for encouraging others in 

class 

 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Miss  

Courtney’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

4th February 

Open Door Wednesday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

8th Feb - Safer Internet day 

11th Feb-  Break up for Half Term 

22nd Feb - Back in to school 

16th & 17th March - 

                 Parents’ Evenings   

 

 

Reading Books 

It has been brought to our attention 

that there may be some unsuitable im-

ages or language in a very small per-

centage of the free reading books that 

your child may bring home. This, of 

course, is disappointing and is not in 

line with our Christian ethos.  

As our class libraries have a large num-

ber of books in them, it is almost im-

possible to check them all as thorough-

ly as we might like and, therefore, we 

are asking you, as parents and carers, 

to be mindful when reading with your 

child, and make us aware of any reading 

material which is not suitable for our 

children. It will then be disposed of. 

Thank you.  

This Week 
 

We have enjoyed exploring the names and properties of 

3D shapes. We have been making models and using paint 

to find out what shapes ,the faces of our 3D shapes are 

made up of. 

 

In English we have been finding out FACTS. We have been 

writing facts about space and space travel as we dive deep-

er into out ‘Excellent Explorers’ topic. 

 

Safer Internet Day 
 

As we celebrate Safer Internet Day in school, please can 

you be mindful of all the measures you can also put in 

place at home. Please take the opportunity to check what 

your children are accessing on their devices and that it is 

age appropriate. Ensure internet filters are also in  place 

so that children are not accidentally accessing inappropri-

ate content. If you are unsure of how to do this, please get 

in touch and we will try our best to help. 


